Secondly, hosting of live music events at the venue may also breach noise pollution levels for
neighbouring residents, of which a number directly border the proposed site.

The potential use of fireworks at the venue would also increase the fire risk to nearby barns and
houses, and disturbance to domestic animals.

The above disturbance would also have a detrimental impact on the local wildlife, including barn
owls and bats. ’

Public Safety

The proposed site includes a large lake. Without significant safety precautions, the lake would pose
a risk to public (and in particular, childrens') safety at events.

-

We therefore request that you consider the above objections when considering the granting of a
licence. The site should be retained as open countryside to preserve the quality of the environment
for residents and wildlife.

Yours faithfilly,



